
 

Date: 20 / 07 / 2024                                                                                                    Ref. no.: WFA 4.4 / 92 
  

To: The Affiliated Member Federations of WFA 
 

Re: Nomination of Technical Officials to the 2024 African Junior and Youth 
Weightlifting Championships 
 

Dear Presidents and General Secretaries, 

 

You can find enclosed the nomination form for 2 men and 2 women Technical Officials 

(ITOs) for the 2024 African Junior and Youth Weightlifting Championships 

scheduled to be held in Nairobi, Kenya on 16-23/11/2024.   
    

ITOs to be proposed must be category 1 or category 2 International Technical Officials 

with a valid licence for 2021-2024. All ITOs must have the latest IWF Technical 

Official Uniform. 

  

Please use the enclosed nomination form and you can nominate maximum 2 men and 2 

women for this event, but in the end the IWF and WFA will appoint a maximum of 1 

man or 1 woman from each country except the host country. 

 

We encourage you to nominate different ITOs to different events in order to provide 

opportunity for more ITOs. 

 

Please return the nomination form by e-mail as soon as possible but no later than 

August, 31st 2024 for this WFA event to: manareddin.eshelli@wfa.com.ly  
  

It is very important to fill out the required information to make the nomination form 

acceptable for consideration. 

 

You will be duly advised of the appointed ITOs. 
 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Eng. Khaled MEHALHEL 

        WFA President  
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